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The 84th APi China has been rescheduled to June 9-11, 2020
Dear exhibitors and friends,

Thank you for your steadfast support to APi China! In order to further implement the prevention and control of
pneumonia caused by the Corona Virus Disease (COVID-19), given our priority to protect your health and safety, we
have decided to reschedule the 84th APi China, originally scheduled on May 11-13, 2020, to June 9-11, 2020. The
venue will remain the same at the Qingdao Cosmopolitan Exposition International Exhibition Center (Qingdao,
Shandong Province).

The outbreak has deeply reminded us of the importance of pharmaceutical and medical industry, as well as the
development of clinical health for safeguarding public health. As the worldwide leading pharmaceutial industry
platform, APi China will remain committed to advancing pharmaceutical information in time as well as international
trade collaboration and connectivity throughout the platform. We will work together hand in hand to promote the
development of global pharmaceutical industry. UNITED WE STAND, TOGETHER WE WIN. We shall prevail
over the epidemic under Chinese government decisive and effective measures and the joint efforts across the world
community.

Please kindly accept our sincere apology for any inconvenience caused by this change. We are confident that we will
be able to present you another successful APi China. We look forward to seeing you all in June.

Please pay attention to the recent notices released on the official website of APi China (www.apichina.com.cn).
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the organizing committee.

Reed Sinopharm Exhibitions
APi China Team

April 2, 2020
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